
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:    Honorable Members of the Missouri General Assembly 
 
FROM:   Steve Rupp, President 
  Ed Grewach, Legislative Director 
     Susan Klein, Executive Director 
      
DATE:   April 17, 2024 
 
SUBJECT:   Missouri Right to Life’s Position on the Election Integrity Language in IP Reform 
  Legislation SJR 74 and HJR 86 
 
 
Initiative Petition Reform in Missouri is critical.  In the past few years, the U.S. has experienced 
documented voter fraud in many states.  There is also evidence of foreign governments 
influencing not only elections here in the U.S. but in other countries as well.  It seems honesty 
and integrity in elections around the world are things of the past.  
 
Here in Missouri we need to fight against this trend and ensure that our Missouri Constitution is 
protected from those who are not allowed to vote legally in our country and from foreign 
governments seeking to change our Missouri Constitution to suit their own interests.  We cannot 
allow a right to abortion, and those who would profit from it, being placed in our Missouri 
Constitution.  
 
Please support SJR 74 and HJR 86 with the Election Integrity language included.  
This is important to all Missourians and especially to pro-life Missourians.  
 


